Box, Knapp and Mager serve 1974 Senior Class

In annual class elections during October, the Senior
Class chose its officers for the 1973-74 school year.

Elected as senior officers were Blake Box (at right in
photo), president; Wes Knapp, vice president and Tere
Mager, secretary.

Responsibilities of the three officers include: attendance
at all class meetings and school functions; planning calen-
dar events for the Senior Class; and planning finances.

Run-off elections were necessary for each position, and

voting took place the day after regular elections.

Knapp faced Eddie Anderson in the vice presidential
race, and Miss Mager ran against Penny Simmons for the
secretary slot.

One of the major duties of the officers is the selection of
the Activities, Senior Day and Gift Committee members
from each homeroom. Sponsors for the committees are

respectively Mrs. Laura Huckabey, Leland Wilhelm and
Mrs. Lois Taylor.
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